
 

Introducing Central Coast Electronic

Referrals

WHEN Wednesday, April 10th 2024

6:30 PM - 7:30 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

This webinar will provide General Practitioners with an introduction to

the transition to eReferrals at Gosford and Wyong Public Hospital

clinics.

Scan for more information

and registration details

 

THEPHN .COM .AU

https://thephn.com.au/submitted-events/introducing-central-coast-electronic-referrals-2
https://thephn.com.au/submitted-events/introducing-central-coast-electronic-referrals-2
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/1884485302719852120


 

This webinar will provide General Practitioners with an introduction to the transition to eReferrals

at Gosford and Wyong Public Hospital clinics.

Learn more

 

THEPHN .COM .AU

https://thephn.com.au/news/reminder-central-coast-electronic-referrals-ereferrals-is-coming-to-your-practice-april-9

